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This week’s total school attendance is 97.6% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to our 'new look' Newsletter. We will continue to share the school diary dates, Golden Book entries, along with new items such as Birthdays.  

We have moved our celebration of learning sections to our Twitter feed, which you can easily find on the front page of our school website; http://www.lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk/ . Our 

Twitter account is @Lickey_Hills. Twitter is a social media tool that currently has an age restriction of 13 for its use and is used to communicate thoughts and ideas within 280 

characters. Why will LHPSN be using Twitter? There is one primary reason LHPSN will be using Twitter: to share and showcase the wonderful work that is happening at our school with 

our wider school community. Twitter will not be used to engage with individual parents directly, nor will it be used to share announcements, notices or general communication to parents: 

This will still be solely done via parentmail and our newsletter. No photos or names of our children will ever be tweeted. Direct messages will not be responded to on Twitter - if you want 

to communicate with school, existing methods are available such as the use of the office@lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk email address. In order to safeguard the pupils at LHPSN, no photos or 

names of our children will ever be tweeted, instead our tweets will be showcasing pieces of work that are produced by our different year groups. Anyone can request to follow the school’s 

Twitter account and the school will permit these follow requests. Regular checks will take place to check recent followers. Any user following the school account that is deemed unsuitable 

will be blocked. This decision will be made on a case-by-case basis. Parents will be encouraged to follow the official school account to receive the information the school is posting on 

Twitter to achieve our primary aim of celebrating the wonderful work our children produce. Due to the age limit of Twitter being 13, in no circumstances should pupils be allowed to follow 

the school account themselves. @Lickey_Hills will not actively seek to follow other users. However, exceptions may be made where following and @ handle has obvious benefits to the 

school, such as the National Book Trust account for example. Once again, these will be decided on a case-by-case basis. LHPSN sees our Twitter account more as a distributor of 

information to those who follow it and not as a receiver of information. LHPSN welcomes any referencing, mentions, or interactions that present the school in a positive light only. 

Therefore, LHPSN deems any of the following as inappropriate: Offensive language or remarks aimed at the school, its staff, parents, governors or others affiliated with the school; 

Extremist views or radical views or opinions as in line with the prevent duty and new radicalisation policy; Unsuitable images or content posted into its feed; Images or text that infringe 

upon copyright; Comments that aim to undermine the school, its staff, parents, governors or others affiliated with the school. Any inappropriate content will be deleted and its users will 

be removed, blocked, and, depending on the nature of the comment, reported to Twitter. Where the parents do not wish their child’s anonymous work to be posted on Twitter, the school 

will follow these wishes. This should be put in writing to the head teacher.  The school's Twitter Policy can be found here. 

We look forward to sharing and celebrating our children's work with you.  

Yours in Learning,  

Miss Salisbury 

Dates for Diary 

 

24.09 – Birmingham Trees for life talk – Year 6 

05.10 – Maths workshop, KS1, KS2 and EYFS via zoom  

08.10 – Harvest Festival 

18.10 – Whole school individual and sibling photographs 

21.10 – KS1 Achievement assembly  

22.10 – Awards assembly, KS1, KS2 and EYFS 

22.10 – PTA Halloween Disco  

22.10 – Break up for half term  

 

Golden Book Stars 

Zara J (1HB) Fearne S (2SH) Alexica K(2SH) Jacob F(2HB) 

Freya G(2HB) Indybella P(2SH) Kylo C(2SH) Isla McQ(1MK) 

Thomas R(1HB) Oscar M(1MK) Ewan M(LB1) Jacob G(LB1) 

Bohni H(LB1) Martha S(3HR) Macey H(5AS) Isla B(5AS) 

Phoebe C(5CW) Charlie S(RKG) Sofia T(RKG) Rosie C(RKG) 

Ella P(RKG) Henry H(RJR) Emma M(RJR) Isla D(RJR) 

Freddie C(RJR) Amy B(RJR) Freddie K(RKG) Theo K(RKG) 

Abigail T(RJR) Lucas A(RJR) James R(RJR) Kaiyan (RKG) 

Isla D (RJR) Theia K(RKG) Brooke K(5AS) Erin W(1MK)

  

 
Reminders  

 Uniform should be labelled  

 Send your child with a water bottle every day  

 All long hair should be tied back 

 All absences should reported to the school office at the beginning of each day via the school absence phone line 

 We are a nut free school   

Happy Birthday! (6th Sept – 1st Oct) 

Poppy KW, Mason T (1HB)  Hugo B, Olivia F, Amber H, Kane J, Vinnie J, Florrie K (1MK) Billy T (2HB) 

Jake B, Aila K, Olivia N (2SH) Kanna E (3HT) Jacob H (3MS), Lucas D, Isbah K (4HR), Isla C, Eva H, Kelsey T (4SB) 

Kyle H (5AS)   Ambur D, Joshua J, Mia K (5CW) Jacob C (6AB)  Alan H, Alfie W (6MC) 

Maisie C, Adam E (NURS)  Nile AJ, Henry H, Ivy J, Aria RJ (RJR)   Max B, Ezra M, Thomas P (RKG) 
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